
 Harting C of E Primary 

School Newsletter 
Issue 10 – 21st July 2023 

Value of the Month: Humility 

                                                           
Facebook and Instagram @hartingprimary 

Twitter: @harting_primary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

It is hard to believe that a whole school year has passed and we are now moving into the summer holiday! What a truly incredible year we 

have had here at Harting. Highlights include: Our Andy and the Odd Socks Anti Bullying Week win and visit from the band; the creation of 

the stunning Harting Coronation Wildlife Garden and Wildlife Hide; our fantastic brass band players and musicians across the school; an 

array of sporting achievements including in football, athletics, cricket, rounders and cross country; our very successful Christmas and 

Summer fairs run by the PTFA; our fabulous Forest School at our own dedicated site; appearances in local news and on both local and 

national radio; our choir singing at the 02 Arena and numerous exciting extra-curricular trips and visits across the year. 

 

I have been reflecting on the many successes of the year and wanted to share what I feel makes Harting such an inspirational school. We 

are blessed to be supported by the love and care of both the local village and those in the surrounding area. We have a wonderful team of 

staff that are committed to ensuring that the children of the village get the very best education and educational experience in all that they 

do. We have very special links with an eclectic mix of local businesses and community groups as well as the most supportive PTFA and 

parental body.  We also have the most wonderful partnership with both St Mary and St Gabriel Church and the Harting Congregational 

Church, which support and embed our key values of love and respect. All of this collaborative work is enabled by the love and respect that 

we have for each and every one of our children and the collective vision for ensuring each is enabled to flourish in all that they do. 

 

I would like to thank everyone for their continued support and incredible commitment to the school over the past year. I would encourage 

everyone to take this moment to pause and reflect on what has made both their own and their child’s year such a great success. 

 

I would also like to take this moment to congratulate our Year 6 children on their very special time with us and all that they have achieved. 

Each and every member of the class has been an inspiration to us all and we wish them the very best of luck as they take the next step on 

their journey. 

 

Wishing everyone a wonderful summer break. See you back on Tuesday 5th September!  

Mr Tidey, Headteacher  

Oak Class 2023 
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Eco Award Winners!  

We are delighted to announce that we have been awarded the 

Bronze Certificate for being a Planet Protector School! This 

recognises the work we are doing to look after our planet and 

educate our children to make a difference in the future!  

Inset Days 

Please remember that Friday 1st and Monday 4th 

September are both Inset Days. School will not be 

open to children. We look forward to welcoming 

everyone back on Tuesday 5th September at 8:30am   

Party on the Pitch 2023 

Winner of the Annual Ken 

Jacques Memorial Award 
Winner of the Annual Ken 

Jacques Memorial Award 

Brass Band England’s 

Visit July 2023 

Sports Day 2023 


